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Fisher Phillips Partner Highlighted Among Top Return-to-Work
Resources in South Carolina
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Stephen Mitchell recently spoke with SC Biz News on the workplace issues employers face as the

start to bring employees back to work. Of utmost importance, he says, employers must be in

constant communication with their workforce. All businesses should have strategies in print

charting day-to-day protocol and their response to confirmed COVID-19 cases in the workplace.

Stephen adds that employees need to know that their employer has not only developed a

comprehensive plan for keeping them safe as they return, but that the employer will continue to

execute that strategy as time goes on.

To read the full article, visit SC Biz News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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